New York North AFG Officer or Committee Report

Spring AWSC & Assembly

Please email to: chairperson@nynafg.com, secretary@nynafg.com, web@nynafg.com
Your name: Kathi D. Date: May 18, 2024
Office or Committee Name: Immediate Past Delegate

Report:

I have violated the number one rule of good customer service: Over promised and under
delivered since the beginning of this panel. To date, | have written one Northern HiLight article,
attended the Winter AWSC meetings, and held the New Group Representative (GR) Orientation
meeting.

The New GR Orientation, which was held earlier this month, was attended by approximately
seven people. This meeting outlines what occurs at an Al-Anon Assembly meeting but it also is
a great opportunity to answer general questions about the position. The meeting is open to all
GRs regardless of how long you’ve held the position.

You don’t need to wait until the next GR Orientation meeting to ask group-related questions, |
am available to respond via email anytime.

Thank you for allowing me the privilege to continue to serve Al-Anon at the Area level.

Respectfully submitted,
Kathi D



